Mr. Andrew Armstrong

Director of Engineering

Saga Communications of New England, LLC
Radio Station WGAN(AM)

420 Western Avenue

South Portland, ME 04106

RE: Special Condition #3 on BPFT-20130710ACT

Dear Andy:

We have reviewed the Construction Permit (FCC File No. BPFT-20130710ACT) for FM
Translator W277AM - Portland, ME (Facility ID No. 149580), and agree to waive
Condition #3 on the Construction Permit requiring field strength measurements (a partial
proof of performance) on WLOB(AM) - Portland, ME (Facility ID No. 9202) to establish
the WLOB(AM) 1310 kHz array will not be adversely affected by the constructing of
W277AM. We see this as unnecessary and may be removed.

WLOB(AM) and Atlantic Coast Radio, LLC, support the deletion of Condition #3 from
the W277AM Construction Permit, as WLOB(AM) is presently operating under
BSTA-20130927AHW for parameters of variance. Atlantic Coast Radio is also presently
in the process of returning WLOB(AM) to licensed operation. Resumed operation is
slated for late June 2014 and the existing STA will be extended as necessary to
complete the project.

We respectfully consider this matter closed.
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—Jon Van Hoogenstyn
General Manager, WWLOB

Signed this 1 7 day of March, 2014, Atlantic Coast Radio, LLC



Mr. Andrew Armstrong

Director of Engineering

Saga Communications of New England, LLC

Radio Station WGAN({AM)

420 Western Avenue

Saouth Portland, ME 04106

RE: Special Condition #3 on BMPFT-20140108AAA

Dear Andy:

We have reviewed the Construction Permit (FCC File No. BMPFT-20140108AAA) for
FM Translator W288CU - Portland, ME (Facility ID No. 150422), and agree to waive
Condition #3 on the Construction Permit requiring field strength measurements (a partial
proof of performance) on WLOB(AM) - Portland, ME (Facility ID No. 9202) to establish
the WLOB(AM) 1310 kHz array will not be adversely affected by the constructing of
W288CU. We see this as unnecessary and may be removed.

WLOB(AM) and Atlantic Coast Radio, LLC, support the deletion of Condition #3 from
the W288CU Construction Permit, as WLOB(AM) is presently operating under
BSTA-20130927AHW for parameters of variance. Atlantic Coast Radio is also presently
in the process of returning WLOB(AM) to licensed operation. Resumed operation is

slated for late June 2014 and the existing STA will be extended as necessary to
complete the project.

V‘i\—t_eg:ectfully consider this matter closed.

———

Jon Van Hoogenstyn
General Manager

Signed this L7 day of March, 2014. Atlantic Coast Radio, LLC
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